
Memo to BOD 12/16/21 

Heber Public Utility District 

Report to the Board of Directors 

Date: December 17, 2021 

From: Laura Fischer, General Manager 

Subject: General Managers Report to Board of Directors 

HPUD ADMINISTRATION  
Correll Park Grant Awarded for $1,579,566!

New Insurance Carrier – We held Open Enrollment and are working closely with Keenan to 
make sure all documents are submitted.   

HPUD Grants Update – Jeorge Galvan, Planner with The Holt Group provided an update on 
several open grants.   

HPUD Engineering Update – Juny Marmolejo, Engineer with The Holt group provided 
an update on project.  

HPUD Events – Christmas Caroling at Tito Park and Recreation Center 
The events at Tito Park and the Recreation Center were a success.  On Thursday at Tito it rained 
a bit, which kept some families inside, but those that braved the cool weather were treated to a 
visit with Santa! 
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